
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

LNTM No 28/21

PORTSMOUTH HARBOUR LOW FLYING OPERATIONS

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Queen's Harbour Master Portsmouth that low flying operations will be taking
place in Portsmouth Harbour from approximately 1130 to 1630 on Monday 19 April.

2. A ‘Mexeflote’ barge will be moored on ‘C’ Trot between piles 22 and 25, south of Bedenham Pier. A Chinook
helicopter will air lift bags of shingle from the barge to Peewit Island to the east.

3. Mariners should transit this area with caution.

4. In case of adverse weather this evolution will be postponed until Tuesday 20 April. 
 
5. Cancel this Local Notice to Mariners on 22 April 2021.

 

Friday 16 Apr 2021 

N J RANDALL 
Queen's Harbour Master 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that the
contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft.


